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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

CLASS OF 2023 GRADUATES 
 

GREATER MONCTON FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION BURSARIES 
 

The Greater Moncton Football Association is again offering bursaries to students graduating from 
Moncton and surrounding area high schools.  The bursaries are for the puroses of assisting his or her 
education beyond the high school level. 
 
Four (4) bursaries area available: 
$1000 (One Thousand) dollars – Steve Mullin Memorial Bursary 
$1000 (One Thousand) dollars – Ed Edmunds Memorial Bursary 
$500 (Five Hundred) dollars – Brian Agnew Memorial Bursary 
$500 (Five Hundred) dollars – Nestor Charuk Memorial Bursary 
 
Only one application is necessary for the four bursaries.  Four (4) graduates will be awarded one (1) 
bursary each. 
 
Applicants MUST have participated in the Greater Moncton Football Association program as a player or 
volunteeer.  They also must be enrolling in a post-secondary institution in the fall of 2023.  The bursary 
will be applied to the second semester beginning in early 2024. 
 
Each bursary, upon satisfactory proof of registration, will be paid directly to the post-secondary 
institution on behalf of the award winner.  The award winners name will be announced, if possible, at the 
high school graduation ceremony. 
 
APPLICANTS MUST APPLY, IN WRITING, OUTLINING THEIR: 

1. Academic Standing (copy of most recent transcript) 
2. Athletic Background 
3. Financial Need 
4. Community Involvement 
5. Future Education Plans 
6. Contact information, including Address, Phone Number and E-Mail Address 
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The merits of each applicant will be judged on the basis of the above criteria.  Letter of application 
MUST also include a letter of reference, including referees name and address from three (3) individuals.  
(Not to include relatives). 
 
No applications will be accepted, unless posted via Canada Post.  Applications MUST be 
POSTMARKED no later than MARCH 31, 2023 and be mailed to: 
 

GREATER MONCTON FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION 
BURSARY COMMITTEE 

P.O. BOX 373 
MONCTON, NB  E1C 8L4 

 
 

WISHING THE BEST OF LUCK TO ALL GRADUATES OF THE CLASS 
OF 2023! 

 


